
Announcements  

Potluck dinner is next Sunday.
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Sunday, September 01
 Attendance: Worship-23

Bible class-10
Contribution-$500.00

Welcome Home to   

	 Alpine church of Christ 

September 08, 2019 

Ordinary people serving an extraordinary God.

Sending CARE packages 
tomorrow morning

We have 5 college students at Sul Ross and 4 students at 
other colleges. Today we will finish filling our CARE boxes.  
Tomorrow 3 boxes will be sent via USPS (Cali, Valeria, 
Kayla/Joe). 5 boxes will be taken to the Sul Ross dorms. 
Interested in helping deliver boxes to the dorms? Contact 
Carol or Curtis.

New addition to the Liddell 
family. 

Randy and Susie Liddell 
are the proud grandparents 
of Bo Isaiah Liddell. Born 
August 29, 2019, Bo 
weighed 10 lbs. Bo’s family 
lives in Richardson, Texas. 
John and Emily, siblings 
Mia, Max and Theo. 
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Ladies’ study
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September 08-September 14
14

Saturday
Game night 

6 p.m.

No birthdays and no anniversaries this week. Be sure to check the 
online calendar for additional special events this month.

Growing in the grace and knowledge  
of our Lord on Wednesday nights 

Are you “in” or “out” of the habit of meeting with fellow Christians on 
Wednesday nights?  If “in”, then you met five new fellow believers that have 
begun meeting with us on Wednesday nights.  Wouldn’t you love to help 
encourage these new visitors?  Routines are hard to establish, so just come enjoy 
fellowship this next Wednesday night at 6:00 p.m. in the annex.

Every journey begins the same 
way, a first step.

New Wednesday night study! 
The People are the Temple. 

The New Testament writers continue to use temple 
language, but they are no longer concerned with a 
building. Incredibly, when they write about the 
temple, they talk about the people of God! The 
apostle Paul writes, “do you not know that your 
body is a Temple of the Holy Spirit within you”         
(I Cor. 6:9-12). 

At face value, this could be mistaken as an 
individualistic idea. However, in English we don’t 
have a grammatically correct way to differentiate 
between a singular “you” and a plural “you all.” 
Suffice it to say, all of the ‘yous’ in this text are 
actually second person plurals. That means we 
should read Paul’s words as, “y’all’s body is a 
temple of the Holy Spirit.” There are some immense 
implications here, both for the early church and us 
today.   The Bible Project


